
Your health and safety is at the heart of everything we do
STAYING COVID-19 SAFE

You will notice that we have had to make  
some changes to our practice...

You can be confident that these measures  
have been put in place to ensure that you can 
safely benefit from our services...

If you have any questions about the measures  
we are taking to keep you safe, please ask!

WHO TO CONTACT

5 STEPS TO SAFER WORKING PRACTICE
In compliance with the government’s guidance on managing the 
risk of COVID-19 we have:
•	� Carried out a COVID-19 risk assessment and shared the results with 

the people who work here.
•	� Followed cleaning, handwashing and hygiene procedures in line with 

guidance. 
•	� Taken all reasonable steps to protect our staff at work.
•	� Taken all reasonable steps to maintain a 2m distance in the clinic’s 

public areas. 
•	� We have done everything practical to manage transmission risk where 

people cannot be 2m apart.

Your health and  
safety representative:

Date:

This poster has been produced by the Institute of Osteopathy to provide the public information  
on the precautions taken by the osteopathic profession to ensure their health and safety. 


